
(Attachment) 
 

Outline of application for the permission for a change in reactor  
installation license regarding efforts to improve safety and reliability  

of Sendai Nuclear Power Station No.1, 2 
 

We applied for the permission for a change in reactor installation license regarding 
efforts to improve safety and reliability of Sendai Nuclear Power Station No.1, 2 on 
December 17, 2015. This time, we reapplied the plan regarding the installation of the 
emergency response center, reflecting further safety measures. 

 
The contents except the installation of the emergency response center, ‘the plans 

regarding the installation of facilities for dealing with specific accident’, ‘the permanent 
direct current power equipment’ and ‘change of the receiving electricity system’, weren’t 
changed. 

 
We submitted two applications according the difference of reviewing process of NRA 

as follows.   
 

 

The previous application
(December 17, 2015)

This application
(March 25, 2016)

①
The installation of facilities for
dealing with specific accident

[Revised the previous
application]
　Include only ①

②
Inproving the function of the
emergency response center

③

The installation of the
permanent direct current
power equipment

④
The change of the receiving
electricity system

[New application]

　Include ②,③,④

 Closed
  review

 Open
  review


